
     Movie theaters have been an integral part of our community's  recreational and entertainment resources for generations. Salem 
Cinema fills a critical niche in the demand for  high quality community entertainment but, like all venues showing movies, Salem 
Cinema has been dealt a nearly fatal blow by COVID restrictions of the past year.  The loss of Salem Cinema, which specializes in 
movies not always available at other theaters in Salem,  would be a great loss to the city of Salem and it's residents.
    The passage of HB 3376 would help assure the survival of a vital and much loved Salem theater and of theaters throughout the 
state.
     Thank you.


